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28th January 2022 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
The second set of Year 11 mock GCSE examinations will take place from 22nd February - 11th March 
2022. The exam timetable can be found online at https://www.lealands.luton.sch.uk/exams 
 
The year 11 students prepared well and behaved excellently in the November mocks. We are 
confident that they will prepare and strive towards the best possible set of exam results in this mock 
period. 
 
This is your child’s final practice of an exam season before the Summer GCSE exams. It is essential that 
they treat these mock exams with the seriousness and dedication that they will for the Summer exams. 
On Tuesday, I led an assembly on preparation for the mocks, and on Thursday students created 
revision timetables to help structure their efforts. On Thursday, students were reminded of the 
importance of sharing their revision plans with people at home, so that families can support students 
in keeping to their revision schedules. 
 
We encourage students to come to school from 8:00am on their exam days. Ms O’Cahill, our 
Safeguarding and Wellbeing Manager, supports students in their revision and calmness prior to their 
morning exams. All students are welcome to come in early to prepare for their exams. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and best of luck to all of our students, 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr K Mason 
Assistant Headteacher 
Lealands High School 

https://www.lealands.luton.sch.uk/exams

